Safety Notice

Dear Parents,

One of our children has had a nasty accident after tripping and falling over his/her laces. Please can we ask parents if they buy new shoes for their children to wear at Nursery, then please could they be slip-ons, buckled or Velcro?

These fasteners will prevent accidents from children tripping on laces and will also help to make the children more independent as they will be able to take them off and put them on by themselves.

Thank you for your help with keeping all of our children safe.

Ms. Humble, the Governors and Nursery Staff.